
Open Days!
Believe Care Persevere Succeed

Starting school in Reception Year - September 2022

Burnham Copse Primary School are running face to face open mornings 
in our school on the following dates: -

Friday 15th October
Monday 8th November 

Wednesday 8th December

Please call or email us for an appointment time on 01189 814498 / 
adminoffice@bcp.hants.sch.uk

You will have a chance to meet with senior leaders, see the classrooms 
in action and have a chance to talk to some year 6 children too!

If you are apprehensive about coming into school, we can meet virtually 
instead and can arrange a Zoom meeting

We look forward to welcoming you to our School!
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